
 
 
 

3rd December, 2020 
 

To Each Member of the SPC for Transportation & Infrastructure  
 
A Chara, 
 
A meeting of the above S.P.C. will be held on Wednesday next, 9th December, 2020at 3.00 p.m.and will 
be online.  You are requested to attend. 
 

AGENDA 
 
1. Minutes of last meeting.         (Attached) 
 
2. Matters arising/update 

 
3. Beach Bye-laws – Proposed amendment relating to inflatable’s on beaches – Motion from Cllr 

Lola O’Sullivan. 
 
4. Campervans – discussion on policy/bye-laws. 

 
5. Harbour Bye Laws Draft 2021 

 
6. Issues from SPC Members 

• Cllr. J. Kelly:  Hennessy’s Road and Barrack Street – Request for a one way system and cycle 
lane for a section of Hennessy’s Road. The road is very narrow and has many problems 
associated with it.  

• Cllr. J. Griffin:  Public Transport - perhaps a conversation around increased rural bus routes during 
Covid or an update on a presentation from Bus Eireann Officials. 

• Cllr. J. Conway:  Brief Report on the road realignment on the Tramore Ring Road at Ballycarnane. 
 
7. Issue from PPN: 

• Mobility planning in around schools in city and county. 
• COVID-19 mobility planning and implementing. 
• Update on and overview of Waterford Metropolitan Area Transport Strategy. 
• Update on cycle network plan.  

 
8. Date of next meeting. 

 
9. A.O.B. 
 
 
Fergus Galvin, 
Director of Services, 
Roads, Water and Environment. 


